NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary
Yates Petroleumn Corporation June 14, 2006
105 S, 4'h Street
Artesia, NM 88210

ATTN: Environmental Department / Jerry Fanning

Reference: State D SWD N-16-20s-24e  API: 30-015-21572

Jerry,

As per our phone conversation on 3/17/2006, verbal approval was given (o treat the release siie at the above referenced
location with a spray solution of water and Microblaze. Realizing some time has passed since this incident occurred, could
you please provide me with an update on remedial actions that have taken place to date? Please provide an update at your
earliest convenience, but no later than 6/28/06.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210

(505) 748-1283 Ext. 108
(505) 626-0857
Mike.Bratcher@slate. nm.us

Qil Conservation Division * 1220 South St, Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www emnrd.state.nm.us



